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Our ref: HC/00338/10 Direct dial: 01962 814757
Your ref:  Fax No: 01962 871204
  Deaf/speech impaired minicom: 01962 875000

Email: xxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxxx.xxx.police.uk
    

February 04, 2010 
Dear Sir/ Madam 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: HC/00338/10 
I note you seek access to the following information: 

Following FOI request HC/01142/09 which provided information up to August 
2004, Please provide updated information.The National Attendance Management 
Forum met or meets at the West Midlands Police Tally Ho training centre. 
Hampshire Constabulary has sent delegates to meetings. 
 
• Please provide a copy of any document relating to any meetings of the 

National Attendance Management Forum held between September 2004 and 
February 2008.  

• In particular please provide a copy of any minutes, reports, notes made by the 
delegates, etc. 

 
RESULT OF SEARCHES 
Hampshire Constabulary does not hold this information. 
 
COMPLAINT RIGHTS 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by Hampshire 
Constabulary, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the decision reviewed within 
2 months of the date of this response. Complaints should be made in writing to the FOI 
Section at the address at the top of this letter.  
 
If, after lodging a complaint with Hampshire Constabulary, you are still unhappy with the 
outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the Information 
Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Becky Hill 
Freedom of Information Decision Maker 


